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NOTE OF APPRECIATION

VOLUME IX, No. 6
May 12, 1983

College President A.S. Manera has sent the following memorandum
and I am pleased to pass on to you his expression of thanks.

SUBJECT:

Official Opening

HEER RS

I would like to express congratulations to you and, through you, to all
individuals who assisted in the planning

marking the official opening of the
details that need to be covered for
process particularly onerous at the
were not ideal times in view of the
to be taken into account. The fact

King
such
best
many
that

completely ready was of course the first
budget cutting exercise, the Five Year Plan and the many other
activities now being addressed, I am sure compounded the difficulties.

and execution of the ceremony
Edward Campus. The many

a ceremony make the planning
of times. These, however,
other pressures that had

the buildings were not
obstacle. The 83/84

In spite of all this, we managed rather well and you and your

staff deserve commendation.

Thank you.
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" A. S. Manera
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Ring Edward Campus



1D PHOMOS

I.D. photos will be taken at the following place and times on the
new campus:

DATE: May 25, 26 and 27 - (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday)
TIMES: Wednesday and Thursday: 10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. AND
4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Friday: 110 305 a%mies Lo 2 808 pims
PLACE: 4th floor Admissions - inside main entrance.

The regular schedule will resume the following week:

Tuesdays and Wednesdays -10:30 a.m. to 2:30 p.m. AND
4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.

M.G.

SAVE THE BANNERS!

A1 Stusiak asks that we all keep our trek banners for the Open House
to be held this fall.

Many people worked long and hard on the banners (some even cutting
and sewing to correct their spelling errors!)

Two people who deserve special mention are Bruce Watson as cheif
artistic director and Shirley Girvan as number one letterer.
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POSITION OPENINGS

V.C.C. King Edward Campus requires a Telephone Operator/Receptionist.
Closing date for applications is May 13.

V.C.C./V.V.I. requires an Assistant Department Head in the Drafting
Department. Closing date for applications is May 15.

"~ V.C.C. Langara requires a Telephone Operator/Receptionist. Closing
date for applications is May 16.



RUMOURS

The rumour that riding stables are going to be housed in the court-
yard at the new campus is FALSE! The planter-like objects in the
courtyard are, in fact, planters - not watering troughs.

For the horses is a new equestrian program to be headed by Dorothy
Neville from the Counselling Department.
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“Horsey. Horsey big. Horsey go giddyap.”
K.E.C. FACULTY/STAFF ACTIVITIES
D. Lang Second Annual Conference of the Washington May 13

Transcribers and Educators of the Visually
Impaired; Seattle

F.W.
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COUNSELLING RESOURCE CENTRE MOVING!

The Centre will be closed on Friday, May 13 and Monday, May 16
as they will be moving to the new campus on those two days.

On May 17, 18 and 19 the Centre will be open DAYS ONLY; from
8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

Starting on May 24, the Centre will return to 'normal' hours;
gl amas ol /5 SONpEm?S
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““And then, heaven help us — there’s teaching.”’



